

Welcome to Preschool!

South Harrison School District

Hello Preschool Friends!
We are looking forward to September and meeting all of you!! We are planning a school year filled with fun and exciting learning experiences!

Here is a general list of items recommended for the Preschool classes:
6 small Elmer's glue sticks
1 roll of paper towels
1 box of tissues
1 package of baby wipes
1 backpack (large enough to fit an 8 ½ x 11 folder)

Please label all supplies with your child's name or initials.

Some of these items may need to be replaced during the school year so you may want to consider purchasing extras during the summer sales.

Thank you!
Have a wonderful summer!
The Preschool Team

